Missing Carson teens may be
on South Shore

By KTVN-TV

The Carson City Sheriff’s Office says they have located two
missing runway teen girls. Two others remain missing.

Still missing are 16-year-old Lindsey Hamby and 15-year-old
Hailey Hamby, both of Carson City.

The girls were last seen near the Black Jack Inn South Lake
Tahoe, and surrounding hotels and motels. Authorities say the
girls could be in the company of 18-year-old Andrew Hernandez
(who also uses the name Nathaniel Hernandez) in a black 2006
Ford Explorer with Nevada license plate 17E682.
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